January 2023
Dear Parents,
We hope you had a wonderful Christmas and we thank you for all the kind cards and gifts.  

Our topic for this term is Africa. We will be basing our literacy on African tales. We will study some of the geographical regions in Africa and in history we will look at Nelson Mandela and Rosa Parks. We will look at their significance as individuals and their contribution to shaping the world today.

In DT we will design and make an African puppet as well as exploring other African art work.

If you have any related books/African information or objects, feel free to send these in. 

PE will continue on Wednesdays and therefore PE kits will be required on this day. Zumba will take place on Fridays now but the children can do this in their normal school uniforms. 
Our weekly spelling test continues on Fridays. New spellings will be given this Friday.  Please continue to encourage your child to learn these and write them on the grid.

Reading will continue to be added up over the weeks and rewards will be given for children consistently completing their weekly reading. Please aim to read with your child at least four times a week and record this in their diaries.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact either of us. 

Thank you for your continued support.
Mrs Smith and Mrs Halliwell
